
News story: DBS email addresses have
changed

The Disclosure and Barring Service (DBS) published a news story back in
September 2018 advising that all DBS email addresses were changing.

Alongside the Home Office, DBS have dropped ‘GSi’ from their email addresses.
When contacting us, our email addresses will now end ‘@dbs.gov.uk’.

For the past few months, all emails to the old email addresses were
automatically re-routed to our new however this will stop as of 31 March
2019, so people should make sure they have updated their contact lists.
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